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Charleston Elementary School Families, 
  ​ Thank you all for attending the concert.  This was the first concert that we have been 
able to hold since the fall of 2019!  I think you will all agree that this concert was one of the best 
we have ever had!  Thank you all for attending, working so hard, and working with Mrs. Baker to 
practice and learn.  Additionally, thank you Eileen for your work with our kids!  We are all so 
impressed and glad you are a Mustang! 

1.​ There is an Early Release on 11/22.  Prek will be canceled on 11/22.  This is the end of 
the first trimester.  Thanksgiving break begins on Wednesday, 11/23.  There is no school 
11/23-11/25.  School will resume on Monday, 11/28. Pickup will begin at 11:50.  Busses 
will depart at noon.  

2.​ MCIA will meet on 12/6/2022 at 6PM.  We will discuss the Home to School Compact at 
that meeting.   

3.​ There is an MCIA Movie event at the theater in Newport, City Cinema, at 9:30AM 
tomorrow morning, 11/19/2022.  Parents must be with kids for this family event! 

4.​ As you know, we have a new parent messaging system called Parent Square.  There is 
an app for this service if you would like it.  Please know that when we send alerts, it will 
only call you if the text message or email is not received.  Therefore, you may not get a 
phone call on snow days if you have elected to receive text messages instead. 
  

Upcoming Dates: 
●​ 11/21–End of Trimester 1 
●​ 11/22–Early Release; no PreK 
●​ 11/23-25–Thanksgiving Break 
●​ 12/6–MCIA Meeting 
●​ 12/7–Early Release–No PreK 

 
Thank you for your partnership.  If you ever have ideas, questions, or concerns, I want to hear 
from you!  Do not hesitate to contact me directly by calling the school or emailing me at 
christopher.lawson@ncsuvt.org  
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Respectfully,  
 
 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Chris Lawson, Principal 

​  
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